Office

From: Croker, Jo <Jo.Croker@theconsortium.com>

Sent: 18 07 2017 15:48 ' )
To: Office

Subject: FAC: Jacob and Merida on the Eco Council.

Dear Jacob and Merida

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Eco Committee, and congratulations on achieving your Green Flag Eco
Award last week.

We are currently looking into our policies to see what we can advise you about our own enviranmental procedures.
As a company we have an Environmental Group who meet regularly and ideally | would like them to respond to your
guestions. '

 assume that you are going to be on school holidays shortly, if not already, so we aim to respond to your letter by
the time you return in September.

Kind regards

Jo Croker
Contact Centre Advisor

T 0845 330 7780
F 0845 330 7775

The Consortium
Hammoend Way, Trowbridge, Wiltshire, BA14 8RR
www.theconsortium.com
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In support of the environment - Please think before you print this email.
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The Consortium for Purchasing and Distribution Limited.

This message is confidential and should not be copied or disclosed to anyone. if this email has come to you in error, please delete it, along with any
attachments.

Any views or opinions presented are only those of the author and not those of The Consortium.

The Consortium accepts no liability for any loss or damage which may be caused by software viruses and it is your responsibility to ensure that this
email and any attachments are free of viruses when you receive it,

You may use and apply this email and the information contained in it for the intended purpose only and The Consortium shall not be liable in any
way in respect of use for any other purpose.

In respect of all other matlers, to the fullest extent permitted by applicable law, The Consortium disclaims all responsibility and liability for the
contents of this email {including any attachments).

Please note that The Consortium may intercept incoming and outgoing email communications.

The Consortium (Reg. No: 01148594) is a company registerad in Engiand and Wales with its registered office at 140 Eastern Avenue, Mitton Park,
Abingdon, Oxon OX14 43B; VAT No: GB 639 7887 63
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